
 

 
 
 

 

 

February 22 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Scholars Educational Season Ticket – Ticket Application 

Following a meeting with our South Western Railway Representative, we are pleased to offer you 
the following return prices for 25th April 2022 – 22nd July 2022. 

Origin station 
(Travelling to Hamble) 

Price 

Bitterne £92.00 

Botley £176.00 

Bursledon £64.00 

Eastleigh £137.00 

Fareham £117.00 

Hedge End £193.00 

Netley £58.00 

Sholing £77.00 

Southampton Central £117.00 

St Denys £99.00 

Swanwick £83.00 

Woolston £82.00 
 

If you would like to take advantage of these discounted prices, please pay for your ticket via 
Scopay, this information will be collated to show your students name and required station. Orders 
need to be received by Friday 18th March or we will not be able to process your request for the 
Summer Term. If you travel from a station that is not listed, please notify us and we will ask for a 
price to be drawn up.  

Students travelling with a Scholars Educational Season Ticket are required to have a valid photo 
card. If your son/daughter does not already have a valid photo card, please return an up to date 
passport sized photograph of the student with your order and we will issue the photo card when 
the tickets arrive. Photo cards issued by the school will remain valid up until the students leaving 
date in Year 11. 

Tickets will be delivered to school, and we will distribute these to Students.   

  



Should you have any questions or need to make any changes to your origin station please do not 
hesitate to contact me at shoey@thehambleschool.co.uk    

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss S. Hoey  

Administration Assistant   

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 
supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of 
documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

Only return to the finance office if a Photo Card is needed – no later than Friday 18th March – We only 
need the return slip if you require a Photo Card. 

 

Student name ______________________ Tutor Group ________________ 

Origin Station _______________________ Current Photo Card Id Number ______________________ 

 I require a photo card and enclose a current passport sized photo.  
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